## **Snapdragon Class**

Autumn 1 Newsletter

2021 - 2022



## Snapdragon Class Staff







Nicola

Ola

Charlotte

Holly

#### Welcome

Welcome to Snapdragon Class. I hope you have had a restful and relaxing summer. I am happy to welcome back your children to school and I am sure they will all be very excited to have a brand new classroom in the new building! We have lots of lovely things to look forward to and I am looking forward to celebrating the many achievements that I know this year will bring.

### This term our class book is...



### **Curriculum**

This year our whole school topic is 'Marvelous Me' where we will celebrate all the things that make us special. We will be exploring this theme during our English lessons. This focus will continue in our PSHE lessons where we will be thinking about our aspirations and goals for the future and how we can achieve them.

We will be following the White Rose Maths curriculum and our focus this half term will be place value as well as addition and subtraction.

In Science we will be learning about Animals including humans. We will learn about different classifications of animals as well as life cycles.

In Art, we will be learning about sculptures. We will develop our clay techniques and explore our creative side by making our own sculptures.

This year we are fortunate to have subject specialists for Food and Nutrition and Performing Arts. I am sure the students will really enjoy this opportunity.

# Whole School Diary Dates

28 <sup>th</sup> Sept	AJM Wheelchair clinic
6 <sup>th</sup> Oct	School Photographs
22 <sup>nd</sup> Oct	End of Term
1 <sup>st</sup> Nov	Start of New Term

#### **Key Class information**

Thursday PM – Cooking with Alison - We ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per week.

Friday PM- PE — Please ensure your child has appropriate footwear for PE.

Please provide a drink and snack for mid morning break. You are welcome to send in a bottle of squash to keep in school if this is easier.

### Keeping in touch

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child. We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update. Don't forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home.

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk